
South Holderness GDF Action 

Committee Meeting 

13 March 2024, 19:00 

In attendance: 

Lynn Massey-Davis 

Mike Davis 

Andy Parkin 

Sally Roydhouse 

Apologies: 

Julie Rodman 

Helen St Quinton 

Melanie Dyer  

 

1) Finances – AP reported that after all expenses, the account at the Credit 

Union is £4.62 in credit. It was decided to keep the account active and 

maintain the Committee recognising that a change in government could 

also bring a change in legislation and decision making, because the need 

for long-term nuclear waste storage has not gone away. 

2) Survey on South East Holderness development – LMD reported 53 

responses to date, when more than 100 received to compile a position 

paper for submission to the ERYC providing positive and sustainable 

options for the area and its economy. 

3) Party – now the focus of the vote has passed, active membership of the 

Facebook group has significantly dropped, so a thank you/celebratory 

party would no longer be appropriate or relevant. 

 

The meeting closed at 19:30 - Next meeting TBA 

Mike Davis, Secretary 

20/3/2024 

 


